
 
  

 
 

 

Geography 

 

This term in Geography we will be learning the names of 

the seven continents and the oceans of the world. We will 

be finding these continents and oceans on globes, maps 

and in atlases.  

 

 

Religious Education 

 

This term in RE we will be learning about Judaism.  

Our key question, which we will explore, is – How 

important is it for Jewish people to do what God asks 

them to do? 
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Science 

This term in Science we will be continuing to find 

out about animals. We will learn about carnivores, 

herbivores and omnivores and the structure of 

different animals. 

 

Physical Education 

 

This term we will be focusing on dance and sending and receiving 

balls. The children will be throwing and catching balls as well as 

developing their kicking skills. For dance the children will be 

counting in steps of 8 and using facial expressions to enhance 

their movements. 

Please make sure that your child has a PE kit at school.  

 

English 

This term our learning will be based upon the books Poles 

Apart and Dear Greenpeace. We will be continuing to write in 

a sequence of sentences and developing skills of joining 

sentences together using and. 

Mathematics 

 

This term in Maths we will be partitioning 

numbers to 20 and learning the addition and 

subtraction facts for numbers 11-20. We will 

continue to practise our reasoning and problem-

solving skills. The children will explore counting 

forwards and backwards to 100 as well as in 10s, 

5s and 2s.  

Computing 

 

This term in Computing we will learn 

about how to control a physical device. 

The children will be using Beebots to 

execute a set of instructions using 

directional language. 
 PSHE 

 

In PSHE this term we will look at dreams and goals. 

This term our value is Gratitude. We will learn about 

differences. We will learn why it is important to 

respects others and their differences. 

 
 

Music 

 

We will look at stories through music. We will be singing 

songs, playing instruments and experimenting with 

combining sounds. 

Design Technology 

 

This term in DT we will be exploring mechanisms. We 

will look at how to make pictures using lift the flaps, 

slides, levers and pop ups. 



Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Welcome back to a new term! We hope you had a great Christmas. This term our topic is based around a book called ‘Poles Apart’ by Jeanne 

Willis. It tells the story of a family of penguins as they travel the world. 

 

Please keep on reading with your child regularly. We are really focusing on building up their fluency this term. It has been great to celebrate 

so many children reaching 50 reads over the past term. Spellings will continue to be given each week and the children will be given new words 

at the end of the week. The children will be tested on those words the following week and new words given.  

 

Please can your child bring a PE kit into school. The P.E kit needs to consist of black shorts / joggers for outside, a white T-Shirt and daps / 

trainers. Our PE lesson on a Thursday is outside so please make sure your child has an extra hoodie or jumper to wear. 

 

Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to school each day too.  

 

If you have any questions please do come and speak to me or message me on Dojo.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

Miss Parmenter 


